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From: Mike P
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Agenda # 68709 Safe street support
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 7:48:00 AM

I want to say I am in support of continued speed limit reduction. I am also in support of reducing the
number of car lanes, like what has happened on Whitney Way.  I am also in support of more bike lanes
and crosswalk improvements. 

Mike Pudelwitts
Door Drive, Madison
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